Runnemede Public Schools Mary E. Volz

509 W. Third Avenue



(856) 931-5353

Runnemede, NJ 08078-1299

Fax (856) 931-1827

Steve Pili Principal **Steve Maloney** Assistant Principal

October 28, 2022

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):

As we continue to do our best to offer supports to students, I have some exciting news for extra assistance in mathematics. We will be piloting a Math Lab during both 5th and 6th period lunches for students in grades 6-8, beginning Monday, October 31st, 2022. This will serve as a working lunch for students, therefore student should come prepared with their lunch and math materials. Students should report directly to the lunch room during their lunch period, and then can receive a pass to attend Math Lab. This Math Lab will be facilitated by one of our math interventionists, and will focus on helping students in a small group or individually with math concepts. This program is optional, and will be limited each day to ten students per lunch period on a first-come, first-serve basis.

Please encourage your child to use this new program if they require additional support in mathematics. If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Mina at amina@runnemedeschools.org.

Thank you,

Steve Pili Principal